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Fact Sheet: Superior Soil Program 

BHP is working in cooperation with the Voluntary Remediation Program (VRP) at the Arizona 
Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), to conduct a voluntary soil remediation program in 
the Town of Superior. BHP has voluntarily elected to initiate this program with oversight from 
ADEQ to investigate potential soil impacts from historical mining activities at the former Magma 
Mine plant site.  

BHP has retained GHD to conduct this soil remediation program, titled the Superior Soil Program. 
The Superior Soil Program is being offered to property owners within a defined Study Area. In 
accordance with this program, soil will be tested for arsenic and lead, and if necessary, 
remediated and re-landscaped. This program is offered at no cost to owners of eligible properties. 
Participation in the Superior Soil Program is voluntary but strongly encouraged. Additional details 
can be found in the Superior Soil Program FAQ.  

Property owners with questions or interest in the program are encouraged to contact the team: 

• Call 520-203-0700

• Email SSP@ghd.com

• Visit the Superior Soil Program Outreach Office at 230 Main Street, Superior AZ 85173


